
January 15, 1929,

Dear Dean MaoKayi-

I am glad to inform you that approval has been 
given to the proposed policy that graduates of the Royal Military College 
accepting: oonmissions in the R.C.C.S. shall take the final two years 
of the Communications Ootlree at a university.

Yours faithfully,

Dean B»M. iiaoKby,
Faculty of Applied Science.

Director
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